NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING OF THE
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

OF CARROLL COUNTY,
VIRGINIA
TO CONSIDER
DISPOSITION BY LEASE OF
REAL PROPERTY

Pursuant to the authority
provided by § 15.2-1800 of the
Code of Virginia, Notice is
hereby given to all interested
persons that the Board of Su-
pervisors of the County of Car-
roll, Virginia (the “County”), will
conduct a public hearing at the
meeting of the Board of Super-
visors of the County to he held
on December 9, 2019, and
6:00 p.m. or as soon there-
after as possible in the Board
of Supervisors meeting room
at the Carroll County Court-
house located at 605 Pine
Street, Hillsville, Virginia to re-
ceive public comment on a
proposed disposition by lease
of space in the Historic Carroll
County Courthouse, currently
used by the Carroll County
Genealogy Club, consisting of
what is commonly referred to
as the old Board of Super-
visors Meeting Room and the
old Tourism Office, along with
rights to access the building,
incidental parking and attend-
ant uses.

Anyone needing assistance or
accommodation under the pro-
visions of the Americans with
Disabilities Act should call the
County Administrator’s office at
(276) 730-3001.

By direction of the Carroll
County Board of Supervisors.
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